

## MINISTER OF SCIENCE AND HIGHER EDUCATION Jarosław Gowin

DWM.WUM.176.9.2018.3

Warsaw, September 13th 2018 r.

Dear Sir or Madam,

It is my great pleasure to invite you to the NATO "Science for Peace and Security Programme" Information Day, which is going to be held for the first time in Poland, on 21-22 November 2018.

The event will bring together government officials, higher education institutions and renowned experts in the field of security and science.

It will become a great opportunity to learn about the NATO "Science for Peace and Security Programme" requirements, chances and challenges, experiences of the programme beneficiaries, as well as to establish unique international contacts for the purpose of the future project collaboration in the framework of the programme.

I am strongly convinced that your presence will certainly make the great success of this international event. Further information including the registration link with the logistic details is available in the attached agenda of the event.

I am looking forward to welcoming you in Poland this November.

Yours faithfully,